
Report of the Building Inspector 

 
I would like to thank the Board of Selectmen and especially Heidi Carlson for giving me the 

opportunity to work as the Town of Fremont Building Inspector.  I have found the town to be a 

great place to work and live and have met many very nice people, including residents, 

contractors and coworkers in my first eight months here.  Although there have been some 

challenges and learning curves, I feel I have settled in and will continue to do what’s right for 

the Town in the year to come. 

 

I would also like to thank my predecessor Bob Meade for being at my disposal for technical 

issues and for mentoring me through the transition. 

 

See the report below for the final numbers for the year 2018. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gregg Arvanitis 

Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer 

 

 Key permits for 2018     Total:  221 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

Grand Total Revenue Collected:  $28,244.72 

Total revenue also includes septic permit and test pit fees. 

 

 

 

 
Fire Rescue Members at CPR recertification 

Fremont Safety Complex 

 

Photo courtesy of Seth Wood 

 

Garage 5 Pools 7 

Decks/Porch 3 Additions 0 

Sheds 8 Renovations 46 

Other 0 Flood Related 0 

Trade Permits 143 Fire Related 0 

Single Family Home 8 Barn 1 

Duplex 0 Quadplex 0 


